
Gayle LeBlonde 
 
I wholly disagree with these proposed rule changes. Rural private wells are not a problem in
whatcom county. There is ample water to retain the suggested 3,000 gallons per day, although I
would prefer the 5,000 gallon per day remain the law, because whatcom county families, farms and
businesses in rural areas are not using too much water.
 


